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A note to our Residents, Families, and Partners,

Well on our Way
Seasons Living communities are all on the way through scheduling or completing their first 
vaccination dose. Many communities will finish the second dose in the next two weeks! A total of 
three visits are scheduled for each community to capture anyone who might miss the first or second 
dose. The next two dates are in the next 30-45 days. The residents are eager to finish this phase, 
and staff is stepping up in significant ways earning their COVID-19 stripes.

We were recently able to capture residents and staff messages for why they took the vaccination at 
The Lodge In Sisters, click the images below to see the full videos on YouTube!

Sincerely, 
Dan Williams | President & COO

Team Member Vaccinations Resident Vaccinations

https://youtu.be/pD8nS4je32Y
https://youtu.be/tcrjs_pZAVs

